
 
 
 
 
 

We have taken the decision to close the  
community centre due to the Coronavirus (Covid-19).  

 

Please keep safe ❤ 

 
Dear All, 

 
We have put in place all sensible measures to ensure 

that we all stay safe. 
 

We are actively monitoring the Coronavirus (Covid-19) 
situation. Our top priority is to ensure the health and 

welfare of our community whilst also ensuring that we 
will continue to maintain the exceptional level of 
support that folk have come to expect from us. 

 
If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact us on 01224 894925 or email 
oldtorry@gmail.com 

 
Thank you again for your on-going support.  

We will be in touch soon! 
 

Should anyone need any help, PM us! 
 
 


